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25 September 2018 
 

Inquiry into the impact of the WestConnex Project  

 
Dear Committee Members 
 
We would like to ask the Committee to consider the attached email we received 
yesterday in relation to a complaint we made about the WestConnex 
construction work causing our home to vibrate.  
 
Why it is a necessary addition to the submission  
As you will see from our submission, one of the issues we raised is the dismissive 
manner in which we are being treated by the WestConnex Community Relations 
team, how close to the construction our home is and how little consideration we 
have been given in relation to the impact of the construction work has on our 
home lives.  
 
Brief comments about this email 
You will see that I am pointing out my concern and distressed over my home 
vibrating by the impact of the construction work and you will see the response 
provided by the Community Relations Team is essentially to not only dismiss our 
distress but add to it by advising that the vibration is going to get worse.  
 
I would be more than prepared to speak to directly to the Committee about any 
of the issues we have raised during any one of the schedule hearings or at any 
other time.  
 
Thank you again for taking the time to consider our submission.  
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Kate Cotis 

 

 




